
Living Sustainably:
PROTECTING OUR WATER WHILE 

ENJOYING OUR OPEN SPACES

September 13th  |  12:30 – 5:00 p.m.
The Douglas H. Buck Center

2004 W. Powers Ave. | Littleton, CO 80120
 

September 14th  |   9 a.m. – 5 p.m. 
9 am – Botanic Gardens at Chatfield

11:30 – Community Meal at Aspen Grove
1:30 – Bike Tour starting at South Platte Park



Don’t miss the 2024
LITTLETON COMMUNITY RETREAT

Are you part of the majority of Americans worried about 
climate change?  Would you like to learn what you can do? 
Come join us at the Littleton Community Retreat to learn from 
experts about how to protect our water and natural spaces.

•	 Learn how Denver Botanic Gardens works to protect soil 
and water

•	 Hear about Littleton’s Environmental Action Plan
•	 Understand what happens to the water that is flushed 

down the drain to Littleton’s wastewater treatment plant, 
South Platte Renew

•	 Listen as a panel of experts talk about protecting and 
enhancing open spaces in our community

•	 Enjoy a delicious community meal
•	 Bike along the South Platte River and learn about this 

important regional resource

Living Sustainably
RETREAT TOPICS

•	 Changes we can make at our homes to protect our  
water resources

•	 Cultivating a more sustainable community
•	 Turning Wastwater into clean water
•	 Managing, protecting, and enhaning open spaces
•	 Enjoy refreshments from Breckenridge Brewery
•	 Bike tour from South Platte Park to South Platte Renew

Interested in Attending the
2024 RETREAT?
Registration fee of $25 includes lunch and all materials. 
Deadline for registration is Friday, September 6. A limited 
number of scholarships are available on request. For more 
information, contact Amy Conklin at 303.525.5038.

Scan the QR code or visit 
LittletonCommunityRetreat.org
to register for the retreat.


